Pompano Beach Professional Firefighters ¢ Local 1549
P.O. Box 2263 e Pompano Beach, Florida 33061

October 23, 2019

Mr. Greg Harrison, City Manager
100 W. Atlantic Blvd, 4t floor
Pompano Beach, FL 33060

Dear Mr. Harrison,

This letter is to inform you that on October 20t" and October 21%, the members of I.A.F.F. Local
1549 ratified the proposed collective bargaining agreement via secret ballot by a vote of 104-7.

It was pleasure working with you and your team on this agreement. We look forward to the
signing date.

Respectfully,

A

Neil Weidman
Secretary-Treasurer
I.LA.F.F. Local 1549

Cc: Eddie Beecher, Human Resources Director
Tracy Lyons, Deputy City Attorney
John Jurgle, Fire Chief
Paul Ryder, City Bargaining Agent
Steve Hudson, President — Local 1549
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